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I write in opposition to this Bill, as the ban on these devices is arbitrary.  As we know, 

these devices do not constitute any illegal firearms device, as they do not make a 

firearm anything other than a semiautomatic firearm.  These devices still only shoot 

one round per each function of the trigger.  This still falls short of the “Full Automatic” 

as defined by the BATF. 

  These device may not be to your liking, but under Federal definitions and 

understanding, they are legal to own and use. 


